12th July, 1955

0,  Bonafont, Esg.,

Mo jorca Spanish Restaurant,
66, Brewer St.,

LONDOR,

Dear Sir,

I thank you for your letter of 19th May, inh which
you tell me thst you have booked your privaste room for the
Anglo-Catalan Society on 29th September of this year, - that
is, pending my confirmation.

. i Have to say that the charge of 9/6d. per head
is quite acceptable, and that the Society is grateful to your
co-operation in allowing the members wishing to attend to
send you a card direct.

However, I myself appear to have made & stupid mistake
in the sactual date, snd 1 have been delaying my writing until
such time as I eould find out from the scattered members of the
Committee eXactly which of two possible dates was the more
feasible fou them. I have at last been asble to ascertsin that
no one has any very strong preference as between Sept. 24th and
Getober 1lst, and I know that Dr. Batista i Roea has had a word
with you sbout this. I feel that October 1st i$ possibly & little
late fop some of our members, and so I would ask you to book the
room for us for Saturday Sept. 24th; if this is not now possible
then we will be sstisfied with the lster date. I would be grate-
ful if you would confirm this arrangement, so that the members can
then be circularized.

I am sorry both about the mistake in the date and the
subsequent delay in rectifying it, and I hope you will not have been
put to overmuch inconvenience by this,

Yours feithfully,

P. Rpssell-Gebbett,
idnglo-Catalan Society.
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